
 

 

  
 

 

July  25 2023 

Dear Chief Constable 

Thank you for giving evidence to our inquiry into the public health approach to preventing gender-based 
violence. 

Further to the session we would be grateful if you could provide us with additional information relating to the 
following: 

 the Cardiff TASC project, including any detail on the impact it is having; 

 the Know the Line programme of work, in particular how the College of Policing is taking 
this forward and whether the Welsh Government has taken this into account in the 
development of the new national bystander programme; 

 the police school liaison programme, and whether any evaluations have taken place 
considering its impact and effectiveness; 

 night-time economy initiatives, in particular any examples of best practice, and their 
implementation across Wales; 

 figures from the public surveys carried out across Wales which relate to public confidence 
in the police. 

As we are approaching the end of our evidence gathering, we would be grateful to receive your response by 
25 August 2023 if possible. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jenny Rathbone MS 
Chair, Equality and Social Justice Committee 
 
Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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